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FROM: R. Neal Moore, Sr. Licensing Officer
Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs

NRC regulations 10 CFR 110 were revised on December 31, 1986 (51 FR 47207) to
delete the general license with respect to the import of uranium of South
African origin. A specific license for the import of South African origin
uranium must be requested and obtained.

Four import license requests have been received as of January 6 for the import
of South African origin uranium.

Because of the continuing interest generated by Public Law 99-440, the
Comprehensive Anti-Apartheid Act of 1986, these four import applications are
fontarded for your information..

For further information contact: R. Neal Moore, Office of International
Programs,U.S.NRC,(301-492-7984).
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R. Neal Moore, Sr. Licensing Officer
l Export / Import and. International'

Safeguards
Office of International Programs
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